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Otti . July 7, 1983,

Dr. É.F. .

Haenel,

Qfclef Engineer reel & Fuel Testing, 
Hines Brenah,

Ottawa. '

Dear nr. Maanel:

I an attaohlng to this oopy of letter 
juat reoelved by Mr. Meighen from Dr. Diofc grant of 
Havana regarding the saw-duet brioquette fuel which
was submitted by Ur. Meighen to the fuel 
t.m also attaohlng oopy of a cablegram which la 
egidently the result of the anatiyeee referred to by 
Dr. ©rant in hie letter.
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Mr. Meighen and several members of the 1
Committee were very amah Impressed by Dr. Orantts 
olalms, and as your report to the Committee would seem
to be at variance with the opinions 
Mr. Meighen would 111» to have

expressed in Havana,
some word from you as

a reconsideration of this fuel. 
Hill you pleeme advise.

i
to the possibility of

Yours faithfully.

hex Croasdell 
Private Secretary.
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